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First name: Charlie

Last name: Carr

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Permitting for Oregon Wilderness areas

 

I understand the reasonings needed to place a permit system in to minimize human impact, but charging for this

is inappropriate. The costs will make it improbable for my large family to camp as much as we have in the past. 

 

I think with better fee management, there could be adjustments made without charging visitors to the wilderness

areas. Please consider not charging for permits. 

 

Thanks

 

Charlie Carr

 


